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F.No.1-457/2001-TW

Please refer to this Office Letter No.1-146/2001-TW /1174
dated 28% November 2002 at page 126/C addressed to the
Deputy Secretary (CPS), Ministry of Home Affairs, New Delhi
regarding amendment to A&N Islands (Protection of Aboriginal
Tribes) Regulation, 1956. The issue has been pending with the
Govt. of India for a considerable period and we have not yet
received any response in the matter. We may send a reminder
to the Ministry of Home Affairs with a copy of proposal to the
Resident Commissioner, New Delhi to pursue with the
concerned officer of the Ministry to expedite approval of the
amendment. A draft reminder letter is put up for approval
before issue.
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